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December 21st, 2015

To whom it may concern,

Blue Rock Construction Inc, recently completed a renovation of a 51,000
sq.ft facility for GGB Bearings Inc in Thorofare, NJ.

From the beginning of the project, Blue Rock took on a very proactive
approach. They provided GGB with all the required submittals prior to
notice to proceed. This approach helped in accelerating the schedule
which was already compressed from the start.

GGB'’s plant relocation project was completely dependent on the timely
completion of the construction work. Blue Rock completed the work in the
committed time and under budget. We would like to make special mention
of Jason Quenzel, Jim Gorman and Julio Ciabbattoni for their commitment
in ensuring the scheduling and coordination of activities.

We look forward to doing future business with Blue Rock Construction.

Best Regards,
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Ravi Chitrabhanu Paul Cameron
Project Manager Plant Manager
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